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Paid Administrative Leave Clarification in Relation to COVID-19
03/17/2020 – Effective until Further Notice
In order to keep all employees safe and healthy as well as to track work absences due to COVID-19 the City is requesting that employees utilize paid administrative leave for any leave related to COVID-19, including:

· Self-Quarantine due to exposure to COVID-19.   Contact ND Department of Health for risk determination at 1-866-207-2880.

· Must contact Human Resources to document.

· Care for a family member sick with COVID-19.

· Must contact Human Resources to document.

· Care for a family member with autoimmune related illness.

· Must contact Human Resources to document.

· Employees who contract COVID-19. 

· Must contact Human Resources and Public Health to ensure case is documented.

· Employees who are sick with undiagnosed illness (to prevent possible exposures).

· Care for a school-aged child(ren) due to school closures.

· Departments should work with these employees as to the availability to work from home or work partial/scattered shifts as much as possible.

Employees will still be expected to utilize sick leave for leave unrelated to COVID-19, including:


· Broken bones, sprains, strains, or other injuries

· Maternity/Paternity Leave

· General Surgery

· Any other circumstance that cannot be tied to COVID-19

For any questionable circumstance, contact Human Resources at 701-746-2665.



Human Resources


	(701) 746-2665


Fax#	(701) 787-3767
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